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At Axelera's general meeting, held on 27 September, Cécile Barrère-Tricca, Site Director of IFPEN-
Lyon, was appointed Chairwoman of this cluster dedicated to the chemicals and eco-industries
sectors. With a two-year term of office, Cécile Barrère-Tricca is keen to continue her commitment,
believing that the chemical and environmental sectors can both be nurtured through innovation, and to
affirm the cluster's regional presence in Auvergne-Rhône-Alpes while at the same time developing its
activities on a national and international level.

Congratulations on this appointment, which will bolster the already strong ties between IFPEN and its
member institutions, particularly in the Auvergne-Rhône-Alpes region.

Read the press release
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